
Deadline Nears For Fall Craft Fair
Crafters are invited to participate in the 5thAnnual Fall 

Craft Fair at the Cullen Pumpkin Farm, located at 587 
Cullen Road, Richfield Springs, on Saturday, October 4 
from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. The Fall Craft Fair is sponsored by 
the Church of Christ Uniting, Richfield Springs.

The Food Booth will be provided by the Richfield 
Youth Sports organization.

The Cullen Pumpkin Farm, a long-time family-owned 
business, is a popular fall destination. Check them out at 
www.cullenpumpkinfarm.com

Applications for the Fall Craft Fair are being accepted 
until October 1. For info/application e-mail: 
fallcraftfair@yahoo.com 2


